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TO: Blair-Taylor Community

FROM: Jeffrey S. Eide, Superintendent

RE: Referendum Committee Meeting

DATE/TIME:  Thursday, September 17, 2020, 5:30 p.m.
LOCATION:  Auditorium - United Campus, N31024 Elland Road, Blair, WI 54616

Agenda

Discussion: Planning meeting for November referendum

PUBLIC NOTICE: The health of District employees, Schoo! Board, and the community is our number one priority.
Therefore, the Districts will be taking precautionary measures consistent with the CDC, State, and County Health
Department.

BOARD MEMBERS
Troy Tenneson, President Jeffrey Stalheim, Director Dr. Blaine O. Koxlien, Director

Perry Kujak, Vice-President Sarah Staff, Treasurer Michele Steien, Director Dave Thompson, Clerk



